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 There is joy in sharing. 
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1.3.05 
Dear Sascha, 
  Peace! 
 
Thanks a lot for your kind letter dates 13.2.05 and for all the information in 
your letter. I am fine. I am sure that you are also keeping in good health. 
Already I have visited Cuddalore and Pondicherry several times to know the 
real situations of the Tsunami affected people. Now I am in touch with the 
government people and let you know soon where will be the execution of our 
project. Mostly it will be in Cuddalore. Otherwise ist will be in Pondicherry 
area. After the selection of the area the details you need can easily be 
furnished. 
To speak in clear term to the Tsunami affected people I must know how much 
for what project. Then only it becomes easier for me to frame the rpoject – 
namely how many houses for a year, or other project like school building or a 
community hall, or a study center. Kindly tell me approximately how much 
money the group will be able to support for housing project for one year? 
When I know this particular I limit the selection of houses – namely how many 
houses per year! 
Permanent this third group can remain to support housing projects, not on a 
big scale but on a small scale like 5 houses per year, after the support for 
three years for Tsunami affected people. It all depends upon their interest.  
Dear Sascha, it would be much better you can involve some company or 
organisation to support the Tsunami project. The prices are going up every 
day. 
I shall ask you, when everthing is ready to transfer the amount to Pondicherry 
Bank – you please ask our Friedl, he will give you the account no. in 
Pondicherry South Indian Bank. You should mention that this money is for 
TSUNAMI PROJECT. It becomes easier to tell the government officials 
regarding the account system. 
As per your instruction everything will be furnished in the account and once a 
three months you will know the condition and the balance of the account for 
the amount we received from you. As you have said, we will decide what to do 
for the affected people. 
Kindly give my thanks to all those who support this project and my special 
thanks to your sister and to the American Football & Basketball temas and 
also to your parents and Tina. 
 
With kind regards 
     Don Bosco 


